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1/28/05 
 
 
RE: Project #  04-1362, Van Buren Street and Utilities Reconstruction 
CIP Project #50149 
 
Request for Council to Authorize Selection of Consultant Services for the Van Buren 
Street and Utilities Reconstruction Project. 
 

The City of Rapid City proposes to re-construct a portion of Van Buren Street from 
Milwaukee Street to LaCrosse Street.  The work will include construction of new 
water main and service lines, new sewer main and sewer services, new storm 
sewer main and inlets, new curb and gutter and street paving, and new sidewalk 
and driveway where necessary.   
See attached map.   
 
This project shall be coordinated with the Milwaukee Street sewer construction 
project, CIP #50337 and constructed in 2006. 
 
The project currently has total budget of $ 445,000.000, including design, 
construction and property easement and right-of-way acquisition, if necessary.  
Funding for the project is from the 8910 Streets Fund, the 8911 Drainage Fund 
and the 933 Water Enterprises Fund. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CITY OF RAPID CITY 
 
 
 
Joe Jagodzinski, PE 
Project Manager 
CC: Dirk Jablonski, Ted Vore 
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